
 

 

 

 

Dear Student, 

Campuswide scholarships applications are now open on ScholarshipUniverse! 

Current continuing undergraduate students may access campuswide and departmental scholarship 

applications through the new ScholarshipUniverse platform using their UCInetID and submit them 

through January 31, 2021. 

To access the ScholarshipUniverse platform visit the link below: ScholarshipUniverse Application 

Once you have logged in to the website, you will be asked a series of questions to help match you to all 

the scholarships you are eligible for. We recommend answering as many of these questions as possible to 

help match you to the maximum number of scholarships you are eligible for. 

Click on the Applications tab to access both the General Scholarship Application as well as Departmental 

Scholarship applications. We recommend completing the General Scholarship Application first as your 

answers from this application will be pulled into other applications (i.e., Academic Department 

applications) where applicable. This way you will not have to retype answers to the same question! Once 

you complete your applications, you’re all set! You can also apply to additional external scholarships if 

you wish. 

Additional information on how to apply can be found here: Applying to scholarships on 

ScholarshipUniverse 

The Scholarships unit will be hosting some helpful sessions on navigating the application. Please follow 

@ucischolarships on Instagram and Facebook for more information regarding these sessions as well as 



the latest updates and scholarship opportunities that may arise. If you have any questions, please feel to 

email us at scholarships@uci.edu. 

Be sure to submit your applications by January 31, 2021, by 11:59PM! 

Good Luck! 
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